R. J. Schukai

Vice President, Power Plants
Union Electric Company
1901 Chouteau Avenue

St. Louis, MO 63166

SUBJECT NRC INSPECT' N REPORT NO. 030-32690/97001(DNMS)
AND NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED OCTOBER 28, 1997

Dear Mr. Schukai
It has come to our attention that NRC Inspection Report No. 030-32690/97001(DNMS)
was not included in our October 28, 1997 letter and Notice of Violation. We are, therefore

forwarding the referenced report. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused

Sincerely

Jamnes L. Cameron, Acting Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection Branch 2
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